JCRC Meeting Minutes September 29th, 2020

Location: Field

Presiding Officer: Dan Jackson
Secretary: Doug Lindauer

Meeting called to order: 6:51

Minutes of last 3 meetings were handed out and approved with verbal vote.

Anthony Hall gave Treasure’s report. (See Treasurer’s report for details)

Verbal vote taken on accepting the budget from the budget committee. 50% voted to approve and no one objected so the
budget was accepted.

Discussion ensued about the previous week’s membership drive fly-in. Vic gave a rundown and suggested that we get 2
new transmitters and that we hold this event every year. Skip suggested that the details be ironed out within a small
group of instructors, i.e. a trainer committee. Glenn suggested that we plan this at least 60 days in advance.

New business was requested by Dan.

Issue brought up that anyone flying nitro should be required to clean up any fuel spills because it destroys the
paint on the plane stands.

Glenn moved that we fund $400 out of the current surplus and put it into next year’s budget for the flight training.
Discussion ensued about this and it was decided to table the vote until the October meeting in order to have a better idea
of what we need and how much money has come in from Hobbytown and other sources. This will give the
training committee a chance to look carefully at the requirements.

Tim made a motion that he be allowed to spend up to $750 out of the current club surplus to procure a metal shed
cover for the chill n grill grey shed. Approval was unanimous.

Dan suggested that we not meet at Harbor House due to covid questions. October meeting will be at 6pm. No one
objected.

Glenn asked if we would have a Halloween fly-in in October. David Jones suggested it just be an informal fun fly on the
Saturday of Halloween and it was agreed to do it during the day from 10 til 3pm.

The issue of an indoor fun fly was briefly discussed.

Meeting was adjourned without a vote at 7:40.



